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OFF THE RAILS BREWING CO 
111 S Murphy Avenue 
Sunnyvale CA 94086 
Ph: 408 773 9500 
www.offlherailsbrewing.com 

To, 
The Planning Department 
City of Sunnyvale 

Sub: Addendum to existing permit application requesting additional consideration. 

Sir/Ma'am 

Date: June 10, 2019 

I have a permit application with the City of Sunnyvale for exterior painting of property at 111 S Murphy Avenue, 
Sunnyvale CA. Kindly consider this as an addendum to the existing application. The consideration being 
requested are as follows: 

- The rear of the property stated above has a black metal fence with a view of the rear parking lot. Our 
guests, at numerous times have requested us to provide some sort of privacy and a view better than a 
big parking lot full of cars. Moreover, with cars moving in and out of parking spaces, it creates noise and 
sometimes a few guests gather outside to smoke or have brief conversations. All of these add to the 
overall noise level and creates disturbances for guests sitting inside the fenced area. 

- We would like to offer some sort of privacy to create a more comforting environment for our guests. We 
are considering three options: 

- Option 1, have a black metal mesh on the inside of the fence, reference image attached. 
- Option 2, have an artificial green fence on the inside of the fence, reference image attached. 

Option 3, have artificial green fence on the inside and outside, reference image attached. 
Please let us know which options works in line with the new guidelines for Murphy Street. 

- We would also like to mount two televisions on one of the inside walls of our patio space. I'm not sure if 
we need a permit for that, however, as it is in the patio pace I would like to apply for the permit, if any. I 
have attached an image with proposed sites for mounting the two televisions. 

Kindly review the above in additional to the original permit request for outside painting, and let us know if you 
need any additional information. 

Kindly contact Audrey Rider or Eryn Blankenship at 408 773 9500 if you need additional information. If you 
need to contact me by email, kindly email me at sdvedi@gmail com 

I look forward to your cooperation on this matter. 

Sincerely, > IN 
{J 
¢ 

Saurabh Dwivedi 
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